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REGULAR MEETING 
 

September 27, 2011 
9:00 AM 

Chatham Health District Conference Room (240 Middletown Avenue, East Hampton) 
Board of Health  

 
1. Call to Order 

 
2. Approval of Minutes 

 
3. Public Remarks 

 
4. Communications 

 
5. Emergency Response Planning Update 

 
6. Cancer Control Planning Update 

 
7. Director of Health Report 

 
8. New Committees  

 
9. Town of Killingworth 

 
10. Old Business 

-Land Use Survey (Fee Schedule Revision) 
 

11. New Business 
 

12.  Adjournment 


